
Board Report – JUNE 

 

As I write this final board report I reflect upon all that I have learned here at TES and all the wonderful 

people I have been blessed to work with.  Thank you for four years of learning and growth.  Many will be 

missed here and thought of fondly.  I wish the building all the best as they continue on under new 

leadership. 

 

May/June is super busy as teachers schedule field trips and hurry to complete all that remains 

unfinished.  All assessments have been completed and students are now spending time determining the 

best and worst parts of the past year. 

 

We had a successful switch day today where students learned their probable new teacher for the next 

school year.  Students are always thrilled to discover who will or will not be present in their next 

classroom. 

 

TES earned the Silver level PBIS award for their involvement as a district in PBIS activities.  We’ve also 

earned the Silver level award for Health and Wellness this school year.  Many, many positive things have 

happened and I hope will continue to happen into the next years here. 

 

Summer School begins Monday with almost 400 students enrolled.  We’re sure to have some arrive on 

Monday who have failed to register as well.  We’ll find a place for them.  It’s what we do.  We’d rather 

have them here learning than elsewhere wondering what to do. 


